
Lansing Public Library 

Board of Trustees 

Committee of the Whole “Walk-Around” Meeting 

September 19, 2019 

 

President Tim Glinski called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Present: Mozella Brown, Lillian Ball, Bonnie Cuthbert, Tim Glinski, Judy Koch,  

              Sharon Novak and Jeri Villa, 

 

Also Present:  Debbie Albrecht, Library Director 

                       Eleanor Borys, Administrative Assistant 

 

Bonnie Cuthbert moved and Mozella Brown seconded motion to accept the minutes of the 

September 20, 2018.  All present voted aye and the motion carried. 

 

We started our walk around the exterior of the Library, everyone is happy how well the outside 

looks.   

 

Debbie explained the situation with the back parking lots, and how we are going to resolve it. 

As we entered back in the lower level entry, the inside of the Library looks different now that the 

new signage is installed. The next phase is the lower level interior remodeling project in the very 

near future.  

Everyone admired the new signage both up/down strairs. 

 

 

 

 

Tim Glinski adjourned the meeting at 6:46 p.m. 

 

 


